Belleville Area District Library Personnel Committee Notes January 4, 2024

The meeting convened at 7:13 pm.

The following persons were present: Linda Priest, Tanya Stoudemire, Sharon Peters, Mary Jo Suchy, and Hilary Savage.

The results of the director's evaluation were compiled and the committee will recommend a 3.5% salary increase in the director's salary to the board. Director Suchy noted that the staff will also receive 3.5% raises.

Suchy presented her goals for 2024.

Suchy and Savage have reviewed the personnel policy and have identified areas to be updated. The committee recommended that Suchy hire a Labor Attorney from Foster Swift Collins & Smith to assist with policy updates. An ad hoc board committee may be formed between members of the personnel and policy committees in order to review personnel policy changes.

The meeting adjourned at 8:25 pm.